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September 13, 2020 
Ref.: 249863 

 
 
To: All Tender Participants  
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

 
Re: Tender No. 025-20 (the “Tender”) – Notice Regarding Submission Deadline #3 

 

1. Publication of a further update including answers to certain questions submitted 
to Petroleum and Energy Infrastructures Ltd. and/or Oil Products Pipeline Ltd. (the 
"Company") as well as certain modifications to the Tender, are forthcoming. 

2. Accordingly, the Company has decided to extend the Submission Deadline to 
Tuesday, September 29, 2020 (the “Extended Deadline”). 

3. Thank you for your continued interest in the Tender; we look forward to receiving 
your bids. 

 

 

              Sincerely, 

 

Talmor Sela 

Procurement and Engagements Department 
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